\
From: Ashraf Sobhy <drashraf1404@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 15 April 2025 16:26

To: Jerome POIVEY <jerome.poivey@olympic.org>

Cc: Aya MEDANY <ayamedany@ymail.com>; Yasser Idris (Guest) <yasser.idris@egyptianolympic.org>
Subject: Statement Regarding the Review of the Sports Law in Egypt

To:
James Macleod

Director of Relations at the International Olympic Committee, Olympic Solidarity, and the Olympic Movement 365

Jerome Poivey

Director of Institutional Relations and Governance at the International Olympic Committee

Dear Sirs,

Warm greetings,

We extend our sincere thanks and appreciation for your kind letter dated April 10, 2025, and for your continued communicatior
and constructive support.

We also highly appreciate the valuable insights you have shared with us through your participation in the recent activities of
the Association of National Olympic Committees (ANOC), held in Algeria last March. These insights relate to some of the
remarks made by the IOC regarding certain provisions of the Egyptian Sports Law No. 71 of 2017, and the principles of the
Olympic Charter.
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